
MASSES FOR THE WEEK        January 8 - 14 
Mon.  7:55 am  Chris & Faye Schmaltz + 
Tue. 7:55 am  Priests & Deacons of the Diocese 
 2:15 pm  (Manor Care) 
Wed. 7:55 am  Alice Werts + 
Thurs.  7:55 am               Rose Nguyen +  
            12:10 pm  Andrew Geffre + 
Fri.        7:55 am  Sue Ziegenhorn + 
Sat. 5:00 pm  All members of the parish  
 7:00 pm  Gerald Lapka + 
Sun. 8:30 am  T.K. Mehlhaff 
             10:30 am  William Pond + 
  

Lectors                         January 13 - 14 
Sat. 5:00 pm  Amanda Lynch 
 7:00 pm  Kenny Awe 
Sun. 8:30 am  Deb Weinrich 
             10:30 am  Eugene Friedrichsen 
 

Mass Servers                               January 13 - 14 
Sat. 5:00 pm  V. & Z. Eschenbaum, E. Kokales 
 7:00 pm  Cason & Colton Hellwig 
Sun. 8:30 am                S. Titus, D.J. Arunasalam, N. Barnett 
             10:30 am   Hanson Family 
            

Music Ministry                        January 13 - 14 
Sat.   5:00 pm  Joel Carda 
 7:00 pm  Ellie Litzen/Fionna Rigg 
Sun.   8:30 am  Dave Nikolas 
             10:30 am  Terry White 
                

Extraordinary Ministers               January 
Sat.  5:00 pm          Sun. 8:30 am     Sun. 10:30 am 
Marilyn Batch          Debra Dix         Mary Ann Guthmiller 
Linda DeWalt          Stephen Marx      Connie Hilzendeger 
Ed Korbel          Keith Schumacher     Curt Hilzendeger 
Scott Kram          Marie Schumacher      Paddy Mehlhaff 
Kim Kram          Mary Schwab     Kelsie Sather 
Donna Rahm          Arlene Mardian     Maureen Schuchardt 
Colton Hellwig          Gus Reede      Robert Schuchardt 
                    
Sat. 7:00 pm   
JoAnn Kokales   
Janice Waltman   
Matthew Sperry   

 
 
 

The Epiphany 
of the Lord 

 

 January 7, 2018 

CHURCH SUPPORT:   December 30-31, 2017 
 

 
Envelopes: $ 26,367.25  
Loose:  $ 1,228.00   
Children’s: $ 47.00  

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We wanted to take a moment here to 
simply say “Thank You” to our wonder-
ful parish family who have blessed our 
Christmas Season with such joy. 
 
We have been touched by the many 
cards, gifts, gift cards, pictures and 
thoughtful words to help us remember 
we are loved, and what a joy it is to 
serve you. 
 
May the Lord, in His abundance, bless 
each of you this Holy Day and through-
out the New Year. 
 
Thank you again...and again! 
 

Fr. Michael Griffin   
Fr. Grant Lacey 

Just a 
Thought: 

 
Enjoy the  
heat wave 

 
 



Life at St. Mary’S: 
 

What:  Financial Peace University to be offered. 
When: Begins Sunday, February 11, 2018 4:00-6:00 pm 
Where:  St. Mary’s Parish Hall Classroom 
Contact Brad at 380-2392 or brad.andera@gmail.com for more 
information or sign up online at https://fpu.com/1055641.  
 

Pre-marriage class will be next Sunday, Jan. 14 at 1:30 pm in 
the parish hall. 

Parish Prayer Group  -  If anyone has a prayer request for their 
family, relatives, friend or themselves, please call Nancy Tiffany, 
229-4642, and she will place your intentions on their prayer list. 

Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration is available 24/7 at Avera St. 
Luke's Hospital.  Open hours are:  Sun. 3 am, Mon, 6 pm, 10 pm,   
Wed., 3 pm, 7 pm, Thur., 3 am, 4 am, Fri., 8 am, and Sat. 10 am.  
Call Theresa at 226-0838 or Mary at 225-6001. 

faitH fOrMatiON NeWS 
 

Reminder – Sat., Jan. 20 is First Reconciliation for all 2nd grade 
students.  Be sure you complete your workbooks as a family. 
 

Wednesday,  Jan. 10  -  7:00 pm Confirmation Class 
 

Wednesday, Jan. 17  -  7:00 pm Confirmation Class 
 

Sunday, Jan. 21  -  9:30 am Family Ed 

If you have a family member that cannot get to Mass and would 
like to receive Communion, call Judy at the parish office @ 229-
4422. 

yOur aberdeeN CatHOLiC SCHOOL SySteM 

The Aberdeen Catholic School System is so thankful for the 
support of St. Mary's Parish.  Without you, we couldn't carry out 
our mission of 'Instilling Catholic values and promoting academic 
excellence by nurturing mind, body and soul.'    
We invite you to prayerfully consider the Aberdeen Catholic 
School System for your children Kindergarten-12th grade!  
If you are interested in finding out more information, would like 
to schedule a tour or have any questions, please contact Michala 
Heller, at 605-226-2100 or visit us online at aberdeenroncalli.org.  

We serve the King . . . We ARE Cavaliers! 

Mon., Jan.8 -  JH Boys Basketball at Frederick - 4 pm 
 

Tues., Jan. 9 -  Girls Basketball at Tiospa Zina - 4 & 6:30 pm 
  -  Boys Basketball at Tiospa Zina - 5:15 & 8 pm 
   

Wed., Jan. 10 -  RHS Mass - 9:24 am 
  -  RES Mass - 12:10 pm at Sacred Heart 
  -  ACSS Board Mtg. - 3:30 pm 
  

Thurs. Jan. 11 -  RPS Mass - 12:10 pm at St. Mary’s 
  -  Gymnastics vs. SF O’Gorman - 5:30 pm 
 

Fri., Jan. 12 -  Girls Basketball at Hamlin - 4, 5:15, 6:30 pm 
  -  Boys Basketball at Hamlin - 4, 5:15, 8 pm 
 

Sat., Jan. 13 -  JH Wrestling at Huron - 9:30 am 
  -  Wrestling at Harrisburg - 10 am 
  -  Gymnastics at Pierre - 12:00 
  -  Girls Basketball at Pentagon 
  -  Boys Basketball at Pentagon 

Roncalli Nearly New Thrift Store  All clothing priced with Blue 
Tags will be 50% off the weeks of Jan. 9th thru Jan.20th.        
Children, youth, men and women. We have a lot of great items to 
chose from.  We are open on Tue., Wed., Thurs. & Sat. from 12-4 
pm.  We appreciate your donations & your business.   

Aberdeen Roncalli Catholic School System is seeking substitute 
teachers PreK-12 grade.  Teaching certificate is not required.  We 
offer competitive pay and a positive faith-filled working environ-
ment.  Submit application to ACSS, 1400 N Dakota St., Aber-
deen, SD 57401, attention Michala Heller or email 
to michala.heller@aberdeenroncalli.org. Applications may be 
accessed at aberdeenroncalli.org 

Roncalli SonShine Patch. Hands on learning in a Catholic     
environment.  Limited full and part-time Preschool spots       
available for children 3-5 years old. Call 225-3460 to reserve your 
child’s spot for Fall of 2018.    

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING THE SCRIP GIFT CARD 
PROGRAM IN 2017!  Remember that gift cards are not only for 
gifts. Use them to make your everyday purchases throughout the 
year and Roncalli benefits by getting the rebate. Gift cards will be 
sold after every Mass and Mon - Fri at RHS Central Office or call 
226-2100. 

45th Hour of Reflection  Sunday, January 21, 2018  2:00 p.m. 
 State Capitol Rotunda, Pierre, SD 
 Hoven Area Right to Life, Hoven Knights of Columbus,  
St. Augustine's and St. Anthony’s Churches want you to make a 
difference!   We have chartered a 57-passenger bus to take pro-
lifers down to the Hour of Reflection and the Life Chain Walk.  
The bus will leave Aberdeen at 8:15 am from the parking lot of 
Sacred Heart Church.  The "last chance pickup" will be at Get-
tysburg at 11:05 am from the parking lot of Sacred Heart Church 
then off to Pierre for the Life Chain Walk by 12:30 p.m.  The 
Life Chain Walk is scheduled from  12:30 p.m. to 1:30 p.m., 
starting at the north parking lot of the State Capitol.  The bus will 
be returning to Gettysburg drop off point at approximately 4:40 
pm and be back in Aberdeen at 6:55 pm.  Suggested donation to 
help cover the bus cost is $15/individual OR $15/family 
(whichever is lower… so bring everyone!)  Bagged lunches will 
be provided enroute to Pierre.  Contact Sara Colombe  at 320-
630-7844 to reserve your bus seat before they’re all gone! 


